
Girls on the Run!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Girls on the Run© is a non-profit, community-based prevention program that encourages preteen girls to develop self-respect and healthy lifestyles through running. Our curricula address all aspects of girls’ development – their physical, emotional, mental, social and spiritual well-being.GOTR of Northeast Florida creates life-changing experiences for all girls ages 8-11 (third- fifth grade) by combining training for a 5K run with important life lessons that encourage healthy habits, self-esteem, positive thinking and an active lifestyle. The result is an awesome way of life for a new generation of girls! For more information please contact Karen White

Fall 2016 Registration
Dates and Times: August 22nd, 2016-September 6th 2016
Deadline: Late registration will be accepted if a site has room through September 22nd.  A $10 late fee will be added to all registrations after September 6th, 2016.
This process will take 5-10 minutes.  To expedite the process, please have your health insurance and emergency contact information available before you start registering your girl. We also recommend that you do not use a smartphone to complete the registration process.

